
  

 

 
 
 

 
Have you added Candida auris to your infection prevention risk assessment? This emerging 
fungus is an urgent antimicrobial resistance threat. Just last week, the CDC sent an alert about 
the threat of spread in health care facilities.   
 
Georgia Project Firstline can help you with infection prevention education. Reach out to your 
region’s Infection Prevention and Control Education Expert (IPCEE) for more information. 
 

 
 
 
Do you need help leading an infection control training for health care workers? Learn how the 
CDC Project Firstline can help you with free education to meet the needs of the frontline health 
care worker. Project Firstline emphasizes the “why” behind infection control actions.  
 
 
Peggy McGee, BSN, RN, CIC 
GHA Infection Prevention & Control Education Coalition Coordinator 
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https://www.cdc.gov/media/releases/2023/p0320-cauris.html?ACSTrackingID=USCDC_1_3-DM102011&ACSTrackingLabel=CDC%20Newsroom%3A%20Week%20In%20Review%20-%2003%2F24%2F23&deliveryName=USCDC_1_3-DM102011
https://www.cdc.gov/infectioncontrol/projectfirstline/healthcare/educational-materials.html
https://www.cdc.gov/infectioncontrol/projectfirstline/index.html
mailto:pmcgee@gha.org

